
CDW HOLDING LIMITED 

 

PROFIT WARNING 

 

The Board of Directors of CDW Holding Limited (the “Company”) would like to 

announce that the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) are likely to report an 

operating loss for the First Quarter ended 31st March 2008. 

 

Details of the Group’s financial performance for the last quarter will be disclosed when 

the Company finalises and announces its un-audited consolidated financial results for the 

First Quarter ended 31st March 2008. 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

 

 

Tan San Ju 

Company Secretary 

 

Date: 7 May 2008 


